
Pre-session documents of the Executive Committee of the Multilateral Fund for the Implementation of the Montreal Protocol are 
without prejudice to any decision that the Executive Committee might take following issue of the document. 

 
For reasons of economy, this document is printed in a limited number.  Delegates are kindly requested to bring their copies to the 

meeting and not to request additional copies. 

UNITED 
NATIONS EP
 United Nations 

Environment 
Programme 

 

 
Distr. 
GENERAL 
 
UNEP/OzL.Pro/ExCom/49/19/Add.1 
22 June 2006 
 
ORIGINAL: ENGLISH 

 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF 
  THE MULTILATERAL FUND FOR THE 
  IMPLEMENTATION OF THE MONTREAL PROTOCOL 
Forty-ninth Meeting 
Montreal, 10-14 July 2006 
 
 
 
 

Addendum 
 

OVERVIEW OF ISSUES IDENTIFIED DURING PROJECT REVIEW 
 
 
 
 

This addendum is issued to reflect one additional project proposal received from Canada: 
 

• In paragraph 1 line 2, replace “US $23,844,381” with “US $23,857,941” and in line 4, 
replace “US$ 22,956,755” with “US$ 22,970,315”. 

• In paragraph 2, line 2, replace “45” with “46” and in line 3, “US $7,208,588” with 
“US $7,222,148”. 

• In Annex I, replace the header “List of projects and activities approved for funding” with 
“List of projects and activities recommended for funding”. 
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• In Annex I, on page 1, add a project preparation for a terminal phase-out management 
plan to be implemented by Canada under Benin and replace the “Total for Benin” as 
follows: 

Project Title Agency ODP  Funds approved (US$) C.E. 
  (tonnes)  Project Support Total (US$/kg) 
 
Project preparation for a terminal phase- Canada  $12,000 $1,560 $13,560 
out management plan 
Approved on the understanding that in developing and  
subsequently implementing the TPMP UNEP be requested to  
take into account decision 47/10(e) regarding the inclusion of  
import controls in licensing systems for methyl bromide, CTC  
and/or TCA, as well as CFCs. 
 
 Total for Benin  $30,000 $3,900 $33,900 
 

• In Annex I, on page 6 replace the “Grand Total” as follows: 

 
 GRAND TOTAL 782.7 $6,725,496 $496,652 $7,222,148 

 




